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May 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been a great year at Arrowhead Elementary filled with a whole lot of learning as 
well as fun.  As I reflect on the school year, I am so proud of our students and staff for 
all their hard work.  We are truly lucky to have such AMAZING people in our Arrowhead 
Family.  I know that everyone is looking forward to summer vacation.  Be sure to stay 
safe and get in at least 20 MINUTES OF READING EVERYDAY!      
 

• Our BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT will be held on Tuesday, August 9th from 5:30-7 
pm.  This will be a PARENT/GUARDIAN ONLY MEETING.  Our PTA has 
requested that we go back to the parent meeting format.  There will be a 
General PTA meeting at 5:30 followed by 2-20 minutes classroom visits where 
your child’s teacher will give you instructions for a successful school year.   

•  Kindergarten testing will be August 11th-17th. Someone will be contacting you to 
arrange a testing time.   

• First Day of School for students 1-5 will be Thursday, August 11th. 
• The first full week of school will be an early out week for our students.  They will 

be released at 12:00 so that the teachers can do afternoon testing. At the 
beginning of August, we will email you a link for the “On Line Scheduler” so that 
you can schedule a time to bring your student in for their beginning of the year 
testing.    

• Kindergarten Open House will be Friday, August 19th where you will learn who 
your child’s teacher will be for the 22-23 school year.  First Day of Kindergarten 
will be Monday, August 22nd.     
 

Again, THANK YOU for all your support, and for giving us the opportunity to work with 
your children each day.  Enjoy your summer break and we will see you again at our 
Back to School Night on August 9th.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. K. Heki, Principal 


